
Top 10 Things New Churches Need to Know Before Camp

1. You have no financial obligation until February 8, 2024, when a $75 per person
non-refundable deposit is due. Your final balance due will be due two weeks before you
head to camp.

2. We require 1 adult for each 5 students attending camp. Adults must have a background
check within the past year and participate in child protection training. A link for this
training will be available on our website in the spring.

3. Each participant must complete a Camp Waiver. This is an electronic form and will be
available on our website in the spring.

4. You will be sent a Participant List via Google Sheets in April where you will list all
participants. Be sure to check your spam/junk folders if you do not see this in your inbox.
This form needs to be completed within 2 weeks of your arrival to camp.

5. You will want to hold two parent meetings-one to promote camp in the fall and one to
convey information about camp in the spring..

6. You will need to plan transportation. Check out our transportation policies here:
https://fugecamps.lifeway.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/TRANSPORTATION-POLICI
ES.pdf

7. If you are registered for MFuge, you will need to help your students sign up for ministry
sites. More information on this process will be available on our website in the spring.

8. You will need to assign students and adults to housing rooms. We assign rooms to
churches, but we do not assign individuals to rooms.

9. If you have students with special needs that we need to know about ahead of time,
please call 877-CAMP123 or email fuge@lifeway.com.

10. Check out the camp schedule on the Camp Details page for your location on our
website. Plan to arrive at your camp location between 1:00-4:00 pm.

Note: The FUGE Camps website is www.fugecamps.com.
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